
  April 8, 2025 

 

 

Hi [Student], 

This is a reminder that the course withdrawal deadline is quickly approaching 

on Friday, April 11, 2025. We encourage you to assess your progress in each of your 

courses to determine if withdrawing is in your best interest at this point in the term. If 

you are unsure about your status in each course, please ask your instructor for 

guidance about your performance prior to the deadline. 

 

Please be aware that your withdrawal request may require approval from the Registrar's 

Office, particularly if you are required to be enrolled full-time. You should continue to 

attend class until the course is no longer listed on your Workday schedule. The ability to 

request a withdrawal will no longer be available after 11:59 p.m. on April 11, 2025. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to reach out. We're here to help! 

 

Regards, 

 

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR   

BENTLEY UNIVERSITY 

Rauch Admin Bldg. 111 

175 Forest Street | Waltham, MA 02452 

(t) 781-891-2177 | (e) registrar@bentley.edu 


